
Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor          December 4, 2022�

Deacon Anthony Paratore�

Deacon Robert Connelly�

 

Saturday�Vigil   4:00pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � � �  5:15pm at St. Charles�

� � � �  �

Sunday,  � �  8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � �         10:30am  at St. Charles�

� � � � � �

Monday, �       8am at St. Ann’s�� � � �

Tuesday, � � 8am at St. Ann’s�

Wednesday,  � 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

Thursday, � � 8am at St. Ann’s�

�

 Father Kevin will hear confessions on the first Saturday 

of the month from 3:15�4pm at St. Patrick and St. 

Brigid’s Church�

�

�

St. Charles�St. Ann  �

Monday� Friday    9am to 3:00 pm�

315�468�1803�

Fax Number  487�6312�

4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY   13219�

www.stcharles�stanns.com�

Email  stcharles.stanns@gmail.com�

�

Faith Formation  �

315�468�1803 or 315�475�2185�

315�468�1803 for K�8�

sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9�10�

mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K�8�

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid  �

Monday�Friday    9am to 2:00pm�

315�475�2185�

216 N. Lowell Ave. Syracuse, NY  13204�

www.stpatricksandstbrigids.org�

Email  stpatssyr@syrdio.org�

                          THE LINKED PARISHES OF          

ST. CHARLES– ST. ANN AND ST. PATRICK AND ST. BRIGID 

The Feast of the Immaculate Conception is a Holy 

Day of Obligation.   Our Mass Schedule is  

5:30pm VIGIL on Wednesday December 7; 

at St. Charles 

8am on Thursday December 8; at St. Ann’s 



PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY �

Matthew Locke, Andrew Ayres, Joseph Perry, Packy Guy,  Andy Bryant, 

Joseph Coppo, Owen Alberts, Dave Saxton, David Kaminski,  Michael 

Pizzari, Ryan Alberts, Seth Hatcher, John Rozyczko, John Rozyczko, II�

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen,   Teresa 

Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom Baumann,  Phyllis Behan, Ralph 

Bellinger, Joseph Bertalli, Jane Benson,  Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Eileen 

Boutin, Briana, Cristen Brophy, Jennifer C., Deb Carey,  Guisseppe 

C.,Sophia Grace Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry Chalk, Anna Ciccarel-

li,  Christopher Clemons, Infant Sloane Clucas,  Denise Corcoran, Loret-

ta Corcoran, Mary Courcy, Abby Cronin, John Danaher, Bill Darmody, 

Sally Daughton, Pat DeNeve,  Jim DiPaola, Moe Donohue, Michael 

Dowe, Helen Driscoll, John Drury,  Stever Effler, Kay Ellis, Sally Ennis, 

Karl Esmark, Dan Fahey, Carol Ficarra,  Mary Fox, Shawn Garland, 

Gabby, Teresa Gelormini, Anne Gerega,  George Ginnopolus, Michael 

Goodyear,  Carol Grayson,  Bill Gunter, Chris H., Doug Hague, Jack 

Halpin, Dennis Haney, Dylan Patrick Healy,  David Hill,  Timmy Hogan, 

Kara Horvatch, Michael Hrab, Cathy Hubert,  Holli Johnson, Chris 

Jones, Judy,  Connor Karlovitz, Joe Kane, Tommy Kearney,   Angelo 

Kelly, Dorothy Kenyon, Christine Kleberg, Ted Kocienski, Kathy Kotz, 

John Krell,  Christine LaPage, Siobhan Leonard,  Hal Lockwood, Jeffrey 

MacCollumm, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, Margaret Marposon,  

Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Ron Metzger, Antonette Mi-

lazzo, Kathleen Missert, Rosemary Monticello, Beverly Morgan, John 

Morse, Dr. James Andrew Mosey, Mike and Leah Nosowski, Joan Olin, 

Michele Dubois Payne, Arlene Peck,   Donna Marie Pirro, Rocco Pirro, 

Bob Pray, Edward Purcell,  Angela  Ranalli,  Bill Rezak, Marcia Rhine-

hardt,  Jane Rickert, Patsy Rogge,  Lois Roy, Frank Sacco, Josephine 

Saccone,  David Sauer, Sister Mary Ellen Shirtz, Dan Schmidt, Karen 

Schmidt, Kimberly Schoemann, Paul W. and Janet Seville, Pat Sheehan,  

Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley,   James Spinoso, Jr., Catherine Spinoso,    

Donna Stepien, Mike and Gerri Strojnowski, Mark Sunderman, Mary 

Lynn T.,  Paul Talbot, Norma Taylor, Brandon Thomas, Peggy Tracy,  

Makenna Grace Turner,  Mary Jo Weinheimer,  Carmella White, John P. 

White,  Rich Worden, Msgr. Robert Yeazel�

 �

Please pray for the sick of our Parishes�

T�� �����	 
���
��
 �� S�. C�����
�S�. A�� ��	 S�. P������ ��	 S�. B����	�

Heavenly Father, through the Sacred Heart of your Son, Jesus, we pray for 

our brethren with serious medical problems and for those among us who 

suffer from age-related disabilities.   Amen. 

�

�

�

�

MONDAY, December 5;  MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  Is35:1�10/5:17�26�

SA 8am  � Parishioners�

� � � � � � � �

� � � � �

TUESDAY; December 6;  MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  Is40:1�11/Mt18:12�14�

SA 8am    Alice Wall by Patrick and Tracy Wall�

�

� � �     �     �    �

WED., December 7;  MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S�

Reading:  Is40:25�31/Mt11:28�30�

SP 8am    Joseph Hayes by Peg and Paul Henson and 

Family��

� � � Richard Boisseau by Brian Hayes and 

Family�

� � � Anne Congel by Maryann Leogue Wickwire�

�

SC 5:30pm�  VIGIL  Parishioners�      ��

�

THURSDAY, December 8; MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  Gn3:9�15,20/Eph1:3�6,11�12/Lk1:26�38�

SA 8am   � Don and Joan Weinheimer by Family�

� �       ��

� �

SATURDAY, December 10; �

Reading:  Sir48:1�4,9�11/Mt17:9a,10�13�

SP 4pm     John Payne by Family�

� � � William DeGennaro by Family�

� � � �

SC 5:15pm   Jim Gorman by Al and Bunny Giannino�

� � �    Julia O’Keeffe/anniv. by Michael and 

Colleen Hedges� �

�

    �       ��    � � � � � � �

SUNDAY, December 11;  Third Sunday of Advent�

Reading:  Is35:1�6a,10/Jas5:7�10/Mt11:2�11�

SP  8am� Aurora Palmiere by Chuck and Kay 

Palmiere�

� � � Kathy Tynan by Michael Goodnough�

�

SC 10:30am    Michael Stefanco by Anna Stefanco�

� � � � Anne Prashaw by Jim and Pat Hunt�

�     � � �

� � � � � � � � � �

Prayer Requests�

�

 Would you like us to pray for your intentions?  

Prayer requests can be emailed to Sister Eileen 

McGrath at   emcgrath128@gmail.com.  Your requests go 

directly to the Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will 

pray for your intention.  All prayer requests are held in con-

fidence and are known only to the prayer intercessors.   �

   �

“Do not worry about anything, but in everything  by prayer 

and supplication with thanksgiving let your     requests be 

made known to God.”� � � � � � � �

� Philippians  4:6�



      St. Patrick and St. Brigid Food Pantry is at 501 Avery Ave. 

         Much needed items:  laundry soap, shampoo, toothpaste 

 

 

 

Eucharistic  Ministers 

Saturday , December 10  4pm  Deacon Tony   

         Gary Spath 

         Paul Regin 

 

Sunday, December 11    8am  Deacon Tony 

         Maribeth Elia 

         Shannon Van Slyke 

 Lectors 

Saturday, December 10  4pm  P.J. Dolan 

          

Sunday, December 11   8am  Angela McCarthy 
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�� � � � � � November 27;�   3,263.00�

Thanksgiving collection split between the parish Food 

Pantries                      $ 521.00 

Thank you for your generosity! 

St. Patrick and St. Brigid Hope Appeal Assessment 

Hope Appeal Update as of November 27, 2022 

 We collected $18,890.00 toward our assessed amount of 

$35,669.15. We are still short $16,779.15 of our goal. The 

Hope appeal bill is due in full by December 31st. If each 

family gave an annual donation to Hope Appeal of $70.00 

which is roughly $4.38 per week, we would meet our 

goal.                           

�

Attention Altar Servers for � � � � � � �

� St. Patrick and St. Brigid!!!�

You may have noticed that here at St. Patrick's we 

have a�very limited number of Altar Servers. We have 

been very fortunate that the few servers that are avail-

able have been very generous with their time and have 

volunteered when needed. We would really like to in-

crease the number of available servers so that we can 

go back to having a regular�monthly schedule. If you 

are a student from 3rd grade to 12th grade and would 

really like to participate in weekly Mass as an Altar 

Server please contact�me either by calling the rectory 

or sending an email. In fact if you are a�previous�Altar 

Server and would like to return I would be happy to 

have a refresher training as well.���

Michael Goodnough  315�475�2185 or            �  

mgoodnough@syrdio.org 

St. Patrick's and St. Brigid's will be delivering Poinsetti-

as to our  Homebound and Shut-ins. If you know of 

someone from our parish who is homebound and would 

like them to receive a Poinsettia . 

Please let us know no later than Monday November 

28th. We are also looking for volunteers to deliver the 

Poinsettias. Please call the rectory at 315-475-2185.   

Advent Candle Lighting - Each week we invite people 

to come up on the altar and light the candle for our 

advent wreath. If you and your family or/friends 

would like to light the candle on one of our weeks 

please let Michael Goodnough know 315-475-2185.   



We will be hosting Trivia Night each month in the Media Room. 

It’s loads of fun!  Please join us! 

The next Trivia Night will be  

January 13th;  6pm 

 

Friday the 13th Superstition Trivia! 

The holidays are upon us and St. Patrick’s and St. Brigid’s are welcom-

ing all children and adults to participate in a Christmas Choir. 

Children (ages 5-12) will sing at the Christmas Eve Mass, and Adults 

(13 and up) will sing on Christmas morning.    Rehearsals will begin on 

the week of November 28th.  All those who are interested please call 

or text Stephanie DeVito at 315-420-9323 or email at  sjdevi-

to06@gmail.com 

I look forward to working with all of you and hope to hear from you 

soon with your interest in singing or playing instruments for our 

Christmas Mass.  

Christmas 2022 

Once again, we turn to you for support of  

Our Christmas Food Drive. Please  

consider adding a few items to your grocery list as  

you shop for your families.  These are our most needed 

items:  

Canned fruits and 

vegetables  

Pancake mix and syrup 

Chef boy ar dee products 

Fresh or instant potatoes 

Canned ham 

All flavors of jello/puddings 

Cake mixes/ frosting 

All kinds of soup 

Hot cocoa, marshmallows 

 

Macaroni and cheese 

Cookies/crackers 

Cereal of all kinds 

Coffee and tea 

Candy canes 

Peanut butter and jelly 

Pasta and sauce 

Tuna and mayonnaise 

Our non- food item needs:  soaps of all kinds, deodorant, toothpaste 

**We are in great need of paper products** 

Donations for food can be put in an envelope marked ST. CHARLES-ST. 

ANN FOOD PANTRY and placed in the weekend collection or MAIL to; 

Marie Cullen 

404 Parsons Drive 

Syracuse, NY  13219 

**PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO ST. CHARLES-ST. ANN FOOD 

PANTRY** 

Collection from Thanksgiving Day Mass was split between the parish 

food pantries.  $521.00  Thank you !!!!! 

Our Giving Tree is back!!   Please consider taking a tag or two from 

our Giving Tree.  If you choose a gift card, please mark the amount on 

the card and put it inside the package.  Please place gift cards in the 

collection basket or deliver to the parish office.  

With gratitude for your constant generosity as we prepare for 

Christmas.  

  Sincerely,   Marie Cullen and the Food 

Pantry Volunteers 

 

St. Ann’s Giving tree to benefit McMahon Ryan Advocacy and Elmcrest 

Children’s Center. 

The Giving Tree at St. Ann’s is up and ready to be “undressed”. 

The tags on the tree are for the children of McMahon Ryan and 

Elmcrest Children’s Center.  Some are for gift cards.  If you are able 

and would like to participate, please take a tag and return the item 

wrapped to St. Ann’s or to St. Charles.  Please be sure to have the tag 

attached so we know where it is going.  

Gift cards should be placed in the collection basket or dropped off at 

the parish office please.   Thank you for your support! 

On Sunday, November 20th our Confirmation 1 students celebrated 

their Mass of Commitment at the 10:30am Mass.  It was a beautiful 

celebration.  

Please keep this group in your prayers as 

they continue their preparation for 

Confirmation.! 

Sharon Guglielmi 



St. Charles�St. Ann�

2022�2023 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT�

� � � � � � Actual             Budget�     donation�

Year to date�� �  143,198.00�� 156,870.00    �

 �

November 6� �      5,970.00�          6,945.00�

November 13� �      5,889.00�     �    6,945.00     �

November 20� �      7,836.00��    6,945.00�

November 27� �      4,783.00�      �   6,945.00�

Online for Nov.�     �      7,499.00�          8,850.00�

 �

Collections YTD     � 175,175.00      193,500.00�    �

�

Bills Paid this week: � � � � � � �

Payroll� � � � � � � � � � �     4,264.56�

Diocese of Syracuse�� � � � � �          14,933.62�

National Grid                                                             3,553.32�

Little Books for Advent/Lent                                       827.20�

Wegmans                                                                      534.00�

SU Catholic Center (confirmation retreat)                   500.00�

The Word Among Us                                                   446.00�

Cathedral Corp                                                             417.36�

T.L. Wall Accounting                                                  385.00�

Chucks Fire Equip� � � � � � � � � 161.00�

�

� �    Thank you for your continued generosity!�

 

Eucharistic Ministers     

Saturday; Dec. 10  5:15pm   Mary Lou Paratore 

         Christine Prowak 

  

Sunday;    Dec. 11  10:30am    Lorri Caloia, Marilyn Patrick 

           

Bishop Ludden Minister     Jo Schmidt  

     

Lector 

Saturday; Dec. 10   5:15pm  Maureen Hartnett 

Sunday;    Dec. 11  10:30am  Pat Hunt 

 For the month  of December candles have been lit 

                   in loving memory of Jim Hartnett  

                                       by Family 

  For the month of December  candles have been lit  

              in loving memory of Phil and Ida Corso   

            by Kathy and Denny 

  For the first two weeks of December  candles  

   have been lit in loving memory of  

         Kenneth and Patricia Lake by Family   

Respect Life�

China is trying to become a “fertility�friendly soci-

ety”, as they are desperately trying to amend the 

damage they have caused to their country by the 

one�child policy that had been in effect for almost 

40 years.  They are pushing their citizens to have 

children due to a significant population decline, 

impacting their society.  A guideline was released 

to implement policies to support each couple to 

have a third child, push the government, institu-

tions and individuals to fulfill their responsibilities 

in creating a friendly environment for marriage 

and fertility, and promote population growth, ac-

cording to the guideline.  Finally after years 

of aborting  innocent babies, they are doing 

a complete 180.�

 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light shine 

upon them.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed 

rest in peace.  Amen. 

                 Peter Congel 

For your planning purposes….. 

Our Christmas  Schedule will be as follows 

“Leave the Lights On” campaign    December 19; 4-6pm at St. Ann’s 

Christmas Eve  4pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

    5:15pm at St. Charles 

Christmas Day 9am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

    10:30am at St. Charles. 

New Years’ Eve 4pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid only 

New Years’ Day 9am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

    10:30 at St. Charles 



Holy Hour of Mercy 

The Rosary will be recited after morning Masses during 

the week.  Consider staying and praying the rosary for 

peace.  

The Blessed and Broken Prayer Group that meets on Thursday nights 

at 6pm at St. Ann’s has resumed. All are most welcome.  The hour is 

spent praying for others in an easy going and prayer centered spirit.  

If you feel called to join us please do!  You may enter through the 

school door at the front of the building.  We hope you will consider 

joining us for this most worthwhile ministry.  Everyone needs 

prayer—now more than ever.          

      Blessings, Sister Eileen 

****The Tuesday Prayer Group has resumed meeting 

Tuesdays  at St. Ann’s,  3pm***************We will 

meet in the teacher’s lounge in the school. 

The first Thursday Holy Hour has resumed.  6:30pm at St. 

Ann’s Church.   Holy Hour will be the first Thursday of each 

month.  

Holiday Giving Tree  

 

Here at St. Patrick’s & St. Brigid’s we have a tradition at Christmas to 

help those who are less fortunate. As in the past we will have paper 

ornaments in baskets at the back of church. Please feel free to take 

as many as you would like to purchase, wrap and attach the ornament 

to the package and return it to church no later than Sunday December 

11, 2022 If you have any questions please contact Rita Collins at 315-

425-1852 Thank you for your kindness and generosity.  

Have a Blessed Christmas.  �

Tuesday  is  

The Feast of St. Nicholas  

 

St. Nicholas  

you who’s feast  prepares  

us for Christmas,  

open my faith to the mystery  

of God made man.  

Amen  

 

 

A Family Perspective  

 

 

Like John the Baptist, every parent “prepares the way 

of the Lord” in the hearts of their children. Advent is a 

good time to ask; “Do I help or hinder my children to 

know Jesus?”  

 by Bud Ozar  

 

Remembrance Mass -  

On November 12th we had a remembrance Mass for all those who had 

passed away in the last year. If your loved one was included in this 

memorial and you would like to have their leaf, you can pick them up at 

the rectory M-Th from 9-2.      
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
Douglas Shaller

dshaller@4LPi.com  
(800) 477-4574 x6458
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

315-468-5108
nina.purhenn@brookdale.com

Now an all-inclusive community

BROOKDALE
BELLEVUE
Assisted Living  
and Alzheimer’s  
& Dementia Care

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com


